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I had been hoping to hear from you in cannectian with
the most interesting piece of information I learned from
you when I visited the m:b their nice home last
March. I have the impression t you were going to get
me something from your 0ld Singapore sssociate who now
lives at one of the Service Clubs in london and who might
add something to your recollection. Alsg, you yourself,

I thought, were going to write me something, and, I had

hoped, too, thet possibly you could get| lto
do the same. w, perhaps, that I JIdn'€ get a chanee
%o talk with ‘because he was ill during the time

of my visit. Anyt that you could let me have with
propriety and without going to too much trouble would be
very greatly appreciated. ;

T am at home now, convalescing from wy illness ,,;;1?7':"&:1(1
it will be at least & couple more weeks yet before I can .
go back to the office, initially, of course, for light auty.

With cordial greetings to all the 1 am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
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